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Matthew Steinberg Quoted in New York
Business Journal on City’s Predictive
Scheduling Laws
December 5, 2017

WorkedUp podcast creator and host Matthew
Steinberg was quoted in a New York Business
Journal article titled, “How to Prepare Your Business
for NYC’s Predictive Scheduling Laws,” discussing
the outlook for New York City employers,
particularly in the restaurant and retail sectors,
following the issuance of new municipal scheduling
laws for their workforce.

Steinberg also discussed this topic in greater detail
in WorkedUp: Episode 17: Predictable Schedules and
Comp Time — The Next Wage & Hour Frontiers?

Click here to view this news.
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